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Your health and your baby’s health are our number one priority.  
We have modified our visitation policy to help ensure the 
protection of you and all of our patients, visitors and staff. 

•	 You may bring only one visitor for your entire stay. 

•	 You both will be pre-screened for COVID-19 symptoms via phone prior to  
arrival at hospital.

•	 Upon arrival at the hospital, you will also be screened, and we will take your 
temperatures. If your visitor has a fever, they will not be allowed into the unit 
and will be referred to receive appropriate clinical care as indicated.

•	 You both will be required to mask throughout the hospital stay. You are welcome 
to bring masks from home. If you don’t have masks, those will be provided.

•	 You and your visitor must remain in your room at all times.

•	 Visitors will not be permitted in the triage area but will be able to join you  
once admitted.

•	 Visitors will not be permitted to reenter if they leave the Labor & Delivery unit.

Get updates at sluhn.org.

We recognize that this policy is challenging and not ideal. To help, we will 
provide complimentary visitor meals for the duration of your stay.  

We are here to answer any questions you may have, to support you and to 
help you enjoy the amazing experience of having a baby.


